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Nearly New Sale and fun run 
Many thanks to everyone who helped and took part in the events last weekend in school.  
The Nearly New Sale has raised over £400 and the fun run £789 which included a grant 
from the Parish Council to help to fund the medals and winners’ trophies.   With the tuck 
shop sales of £132 the weekend raised £1352.  A fantastic weekend and a promise from 
the Papworth Runners that they hope the fun run will be happening again next year. 
Once again thank you to all the volunteers who helped set up both events and made 
them such a great success. 
 
Space topic in Year 1 has ended 
Year 1 were disappointed to hear today that the space alien that has been living in school 
over the last half term has left.  Today they saw a video of the spaceship leaving the 
playground today. 
 
Year 4 Roman topic 
Well done to all the children in year 4 who took part in their Roman experience day on 
Tuesday.  Thank you to all the parents who helped their children to come into school 
dressed up- they all looked great. The children completed a Latin lesson, did some 
archaeology, baked roman flatbread and made their own Roman head decoration.  The 
planned Roman invasion will be taking place this morning with their Roman shields. 
 
Netball 
Well done to B Team Netballers who came 13th in south Cambs final, winning their 
division.  They won 3 matches (out of 6) winning their last match 6-0! 
 
Goodbye to Staff and children 
We have said goodbye to Mrs Forshaw today who has been working in year 4.  Good luck 
to her and to any families who are moving over the Easter holiday.  As the summer term 
approaches, we are staring to plan for next year.  If you know you are planning to move 
from Papworth, please could you let the office know as soon as possible  
 
Next 2 week’s events. 
Thursday 29th March      School closes at 3.15pm 
                                                   Easter Lunch 
Tuesday 17th April       School opens 
Friday 20th April   Spring term reports out  
Early notice  
Thursday 26th April  Year 5/6 cross country race 
Friday 27th April   Ocelots Class Assembly 9.05am 


